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Greetings from the Office of Native Affairs and Policy,  

On December 9, 2022, the FCC hosted a webinar to discuss the funding opportunities available 
to support outreach to Tribal communities through the Affordable Connectivity Outreach Grant 
Program.   

The ACP Outreach Grant Program allocates $10 million or more through its Tribal Competitive 
Grant Program specifically for outreach to Tribal communities to raise awareness of the 
Affordable Connectivity Program and its enhanced Tribal benefit of $75 monthly to help 
households on Tribal lands afford the cost of having reliable high-quality internet service at 
home.  It also allocates up to $60 million for the National Competitive Outreach Program 
(NCOP).   

The application submission deadline for the ACP Outreach Grant Program is January 9, 
2023.   

To access application forms and instructions, go to http://www.grants.gov under Assistance 
Listing (CFDA) Number: 32.011 – Affordable Connectivity Outreach Grant Program.  

If you were unable to attend the webinar, you may access both the full recording and other 
pertinent information at the event page here. 

Also, to assist eligible entities in preparing to submit a complete application, the FCC will host 
Office Hours from 12:00 Noon to 1:00 P.M. EST on January 4, 2023.  To participate in the 
Office Hours, interested parties must register to attend here.    

And please email the Office of Native Affairs and Policy with any questions at native@fcc.gov. 

 
Bambi Kraus 
Chief 
Office of Native Affairs and Policy 
Federal Communications Commission 
 


